
February 11, 2014 
 
Mr. Cole Miller 
Ohio Environmental Protection Agency 
Central District Office 
50 West Town Street 
P.O. Box 1049 
Columbus, OH 43216-1049 
 
Subject:  Director’s Final Findings and Orders 

DFFO Summary Report 
City of Bexley, Ohio 

 
Dear Mr. Miller, 
 
In compliance with the Director’s Final Findings and Orders (DFFO) between the Ohio Environmental 
Protection Agency (Ohio EPA) and City of Bexley dated February 11, 2009, we are pleased to 
provide our DFFO Summary Report. Per your phone conversation with Marci Bland (our engineering 
consultant) on February 3, 2014, the City of Bexley is requesting an extension for the final submission 
of the implementation schedule for the improvements proposed by our consultant. The implementation 
schedule is committing financial resources and requires City Council’s review and approval. We are 
anticipating this could take approximately two months. As suggested, we have provided the summary 
of the findings and alternatives analysis so you can begin the review process.  
 
If you should have any questions regarding our submittal or concerns with our requested extension, 
please do not hesitate to contact me at (614) 559-4210. 
   
Sincerely, 
CITY OF BEXLEY, OHIO 
 
 
Mayor Ben Kessler 
 

 
 

Enclosure:   DFFO Summary Report 
 


